To Whom It May Concern,

NEFMC must do more to preserve fleet diversity. I am in favor of restoring baseline
limits to our ACE. I realize this will make the pool to lease from smaller, however it
will preserve Diversity. It is extremely hard to call this new system fair. Fishers in
harbors where infrastructure is better, fishers fishing more efficient gear and fishers
with more efficient boats all have a huge advantage with a sector system. Please do
more to keep a diverse fleet.

Thanks Chuck Etzel.



